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Statement by
the Republic of Slovenia
at the
47th Session of the UPR Working Group – Review of Norway

Geneva, 4 November 2024

Mr President,

Slovenia commends the delegation of Norway for the national report, its presentation today and the commitment to the UPR process.

We commend Norway for ratifying the International Convention for Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearance since its last UPR.

Slovenia would like to recommend to Norway to amend national legislation to include the consent-based definition of rape, in line with the Council of Europe Convention on Preventing and Combatting Violence Against Women and Domestic Violence and to strengthen awareness-raising on the right to bodily autonomy, including in primary and secondary education;

We would also like to recommend to Norway to include a dedicated section on rights of older persons in the national UPR report in the fifth cycle.

Thank you.
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